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I’m a long time legal, taxpaying citizen of Oregon and am vehemently opposed to this 

unconstitutional intrusion on our first amendment rights. You have no right to pass 

this and you’ll be challenged in court. This is blatant hatred toward all people of faith - 

Christians, Jews and Muslims. Shameful.  


